
PRESS RELEASE - “V.D.V. Leben International Life Insurance Company” 

 

Following the legal process on March 14, 2011 the liquidator of VDV LEBEN 

INTERNATIONAL AEAZ (VDV) posted the list of the company’s policyholders. The 

list was posted on the website of Private Life Insurance Guarantee Fund.  

This first stage of the process (submission of required documents to the liquidator if a 

policy was not found) is completed and the respective policy search engine has been 

disabled. 

All submitted documents are being processed by the Liquidator in order to be verified 

in terms of completion and authenticity. A new announcement by the Liquidator will 

follow after the completion of this process.  

At the same time, the Private Life Guarantee Fund continues its effort to find an 

insurance company who will agree to undertake the policies of VDV. 


